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I am Andi Shodiq Widodo representing all authors in this manuscript. I would like to submit our manuscript entitled  “Talent Management in Managerial Succession Planning: A Qualitative Study”. Talent management is important to consider as one of the operational strategies to identify and allocate high-potential and high-performing employees in key positions. Strategically managed human resources can be an investment in preparing future leaders and the sustainability of an organization. Therefore, this study aims to determine the implementation of talent management in managerial succession planning at Soerojo Hospital.
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